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Comments: E-bikes should not be allowed in any Forest Service wilderness areas nor in any roadless areas.
Industries continually creares new mechanized means of recreation, from ORVs to snow mobiles to drones, etc.,
and the Forest Service never deals with the introduction of these new machines until they are so prevalent that
they are simply accepted as a fact of life and, therefore, allowed into ateas they should never have been allowed
to go. Itis time to end this destructive acceptance of machines that harass wildlife, spread noxious, invasive
plants, erode trails and pollute water, add noise to what were once naturally quiet areas, etc. Keep all machines
out of our natural areas so that we can keep them "natural” for future generations.



